01 AUG - SEP 2015

07986 865466



# CLUE VISE OWLS CARE

# **NEWSLETTER AUG-SEP15**



Wise Owls would like to welcome you all back, we do hope you had a restful holiday and are ready for the term ahead. We would also like to welcome all our new parents and children and hope you enjoy your time with us.

Please could all parents and carers ensure they have completed a new registration form before booking their child(ren) into Wise Owls. You will find the registration forms in the setting reception.

### **Prevent Duty**

One of the provisions of the Counter Terrorism and Security Act 2015 was to place a duty on certain organisations to prevent people from being drawn into terrorism. This duty is the 'Prevent Duty' and applies to all Ofsted Inspections from September this year. To that end Wise Owls have created a promoting British Values display in the cloakroom area for all to view and our Safeguarding policy is currently being updated. Staff training in this field will follow.

### **Polite Reminders**



No devices

with cameras

Opticians Role

Play Area this

term!

**Cameras** prohibited



## **Key Worker**

All early years children must have a key worker and their parents must know who their key worker is. If you have not been introduced to your child(rens) key worker, please do not hesitate to ask.









